
 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

       

       

WanaZiwi stand at the fair. 

 

 

Special picture this 

newsletter: 

 

First WanaZiwi 

product sold on the 

Ladies Fair in 

Nijeveen.  

 

 

Special events in the last 

months: 

 
• WanaZiwi on its own: 

Foundation WanaZiwi. 

 

• First WanaZiwi product sold 

in the Netherlands. 

 

• NEW: WanaZiwi Website. 

 

• All permits for the building 

are permitted.  

WanaZiwi on their own: Foundation WanaZiwi 
 

So far the project WanaZiwi was 

part of the student organization 

SIFE. We had great start and many 

possibilities to grow within this 

organization. However, after 2 

years and rounding off our studies 

in Groningen, it was time for the 

next step. WanaZiwi on their own! 

This meant the establishment of a 

dependent foundation! We are 

proud to announce that 

Foundation WanaZiwi is a fact.  

After several visits to the notary, 

we put our signatures on 31 

October 2011 officially under the 

WanaZiwi articles of Association. 

From now on the Foundation 

WanaZiwi is a fact and we have 

obtained the AMBI status. Making 

all donations tax deductible.  

 

 

In addition to a new Foundation, 

new account number, KvK-

number, and e-mail address, we 

still have big news. WanaZiwi has 

its own website! 

www.wanaziwi.nl. We are looking 

forward to hearing the responses 

to the website and want to ask you 

to help us to promote our website 

to tell all your family and friends 

about the website, thank you in 

advance.  

In this newsletter we will report 

about the first sale of WanaZiwi 

products on the Ladies Fair in 

Nijeveen. You can also read an 

update on the progress of the 

construction of the sewing 

workshop in Dodoma. And Nienke 

brought a lightning visit in October 

to the project.  

Thanks, Alyanne and Nienke. 

 

 

‘The possibilities of this 

project are limitless’ 
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WanaZiwi creates economic opportunities for & together with a group of deaf women in  Tanzania. 

 

 


